Severn School of Primary Care: First Year Visit	v2.1 
Supervisor's/Trainers Name:			Practice:			Date Of Visit:
The purpose of the visit is to review the first year of training, and to offer support to new GP Supervisors/Trainers.  Please complete this form (typewritten) and return to your local GP Training Programme Administrator at least 2 weeks before the visit.  
Please have a video of a tutorial with a trainee available at the time of the visit (logged/mapped to allow the trainer to demonstrate the most valuable sections).
	Please list the “items that must be addressed before next visit” and “development recommendations”  made at your initial visit and comment on any action taken
	



	Comments on your first year as a GP Supervisor/Trainer. Please comment particularly on the highlights, and any problems that you have had.
	


The next section of the form will be completed during the visit:
Visitor(s):
	Trainee feedback
	



	Visitor(s) comments on teaching video
	



	Visitor(s) comments and recommendations
	



Form designed by: Jon Elliman, 22nd October 2012
